

School of Dental Medicine

Ledyard E. Ross Hall 1851 MacGregor Downs Road Mail Stop 701 East Carolina University Greenville, NC 27834-4354

May 8, 2014

252-737-7000 office **252-737-7049** fax

Dear Kathy,

I would like to enthusiastically thank you for providing your exceptional presentation on "I Can Make A Positive Difference!" to our second year East Carolina University School of Dental Medicine students. These students are at a point in their educational life, being two years into a four year doctoral program, where they welcomed such a professionally delivered, motivating and captivating presentation. Your presentation stimulated them to convert their thoughts, their language and their responses to create an greatly enhanced and more positive context in their relationships with their patients, coworkers, friends and family members. Your distinctive style promoted personal reflection on the students' part which I am certain will provide lasting and positive results in both their professional and personal relationships. I had many of them thank me following your wonderful presentation and requested that I send on their appreciation to you.

Again I would like to thank you for your assisting us in this student mentorship event. I would highly recommend you to others for them to institute your positive enthusiasm and energy into whatever program they have planned.

Thanks again, Kathy!

Methael L. Selvett &

Michael L. Scholtz, DMD

Assistant Dean for Extramural Clinical Practices and

Associate Professor

East Carolina University School of Dental Medicine